
 

 

 

 
 
NAME: Eoin Kelly 
POSITION: Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Kelly, 
 
Re: Congratulating GCSE and Sixth form students on their exam results 
 
I am writing to congratulate all the students and staff at Ursuline High School 
on the wonderful success of their GCSE and Sixth form results this year.  

They have shown remarkable emotional and personal resilience with their 
exams which were significantly disrupted by the pandemic. The support from 
their teachers, support staff and families has been amazing and enabled 
students to achieve during such a difficult time. 

Please pass on my congratulations to all GCSE and Sixth form students on 
their exam results. They should all be very proud of their achievements. It is 
wonderful how Merton schools are providing a great education for their 
students. 

 

If ever you would like me to visit your school, I would be delighted to come. 

 

My very best wishes to everyone. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
   
Councillor Sally Kenny   
Cabinet Member for Education and Lifelong Learning      
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COUNCILLOR SALLY KENNY 
CABINET MEMBER FOR EDUCATION AND LIFELONG 
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